
Gold Beach Water Company, Inc.
P.O. Box 2138

Vashon, WA 98070
(206)463-9958

March 26, 2014

ti
Steven King, Executive Director : m ~ `~'
Utilities &Transportation Commission ~ ° - t~~f
P.O. Box 47250 ~ ' _-~-~
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 - `:.'

-v -::_
Subject: General Rate Filing - 2014 =-~ F~.~

Public Works System ID # 283508 _ ~' e;~~
w

Dear Sir:

Gold Beach Water Company wishes to revise our current tariff with the Commission.

We are requesting this tariff filing to help cover inflation and increased operational costs.

In 2013 we have had a net loss of $ 2,307. on our Income Taxes. Our customers are
conserving water, therefore, we are pumping less water and that creates a large loss in

Revenue. Our Emergency fund is low and we need funds to hire an engineer to design

and figure costs for replacing 2 Water Storage Tanks soon. As a small company, we are

requesting that our Rates Design stay the same with 500 cubic feet of water included in

the Basic Rate and only adding $6.00 a month or $72.00 per year @ 196 customers =
$14,112.00 per year for only a 17.4% increase to the Base Rate at this time.
Our last rate revision was on July 1, 2006 - 8 years ago.

Financial information: Revised Tariff Sheet No. 21
Customer Rates Notice
2013 Quicken Reports -Profit &Loss Statements
2013 Itemized Summary and 2013 Check Register
Surcharge Account -Loan Information
Water Pumping Records from 1995 to 2013
By Customer water usage Printouts for 2013
UTC Annual Report &Summary - 2013

We understand there is a 30 day review period. If you have any questions, call me at my

home office (206) 463-2463 or leave a message at the company office (206) 463-9958.
I can also be reached by email at FredHills2(a~AOL.com.

Sincerely, ~T~~ ~~,~c:~`~
Marilyn Hills -Bookkeeper


